
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that there will be a 

temporary lane closure along the Sir Solomon Hochoy Highway between Corinth 

Overpass to Golconda Overpass on the Southbound Left Lane. This has become 

necessary to facilitate Road Rehabilitation works along the Sir Solomon Hochoy 

Highway.  

Hours of Work: 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 to Saturday 16th July, 2022 from 8:00 p.m to 4:00 a.m 

 

Please Note:  

Motorists are kindly asked to note the following to allow for the completion of 

works in a safe and timely manner: 

1. All vehicular traffic will be permitted to traverse along the southbound 

Right Lane of the Sir Solomon Hochoy Highway between Corinth Overpass 

to Golconda Overpass as directed by TTPS authority ONLY.   

2. Provisions have been made for the access of all emergency vehicles 

(Ambulances, TTPS, TTDF & TTFS). 
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Considering the above, motorists are advised to comply with the following: - 

 Proceed with caution and observe all directional signs and barriers.  

 Comply with instructions from Police Officers on site to facilitate a safe and 

orderly flow of traffic. 

 Drive at a reduced speed on approaching the work zone. 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks 

the public for its continued cooperation. For further information, please visit the 

Ministry of Works and Transport’s website at www.mowt.gov.tt or call the PURE 

Unit at 638-2350/675-4052. 
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